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I support all legislation that moves us toward comprehensive rail service as quickly as 

possible. We need to focus on trains for transportation and freight. More roads and 

even the current number of cars is not sustainable. Funds should be directed toward 

public transportation, not roads. And this includes connecting rural communities to 

the main corridor. Thank you. 


